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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

DOCKET N0. STN 50-483

UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY

CALLAWAY PLANT, UNIT 1

Request for Action Under 10 CFR 2.206

Notice is hereby given that by letter dated September 28, 1984, the

Government Accountability Project, on behalf of Concerned Citizens About

Callaway and others, has requested that the Commission su: pend the low-power

license for Callaway Unit 1 pending an investigation of the allegations set

forth in the letter and the completion of any necessary reinspections of the

plant as a result of problems identified during the investigation. The alle-

gations concern primarily improper construction practices and other improper

conduct by plant workers such as a drug or alcohol abuse on the site. The

letter is being treated as a request for action under 10 CFR 2.206 and,

accordingly, the staff will take appropriate action on the request within

a reasonable time.

A copy of the petitioner's letter is available for public inspection in

the Commission's Public Document Room at 1717 H Street, N. W., Washington,

D. C. 20555 and in the local public document room at Fulton City Library,

709 Market Street, Fulton, Missouri 65251 and at the Olin Library of

Washington University, Skinker and Lindell Boulevards, St. Louis, Missouri

63130.

Dated in Bethesda, Maryland, this 7th day of November 1984.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
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E. G. Ca:sP Edson G. Case, Acting Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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